It is possible that the first award of the Humanitarian Overseas Service Medal for

servioe in Irag could be presented in Baghdad on Anzac Day 2004. Because of the

~ urgency it will be necessary for your letter to the Governor-General and the Declaration
to be faxed to his office on telephone no. (02) 6281 3760 by your Brisbane Office staff.

- An original copy will be forwarded to you for signature and despatch to Government
House in the normal way.






